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I am in opposition to this bill because it would allow: 

* A non physician to give lethal medication 

* Cut the 15 day waiting period in half 

* Require hospitals and hospices to inform patients of the Death with Dignity option, 

regardless of their diagnosis. 

 

Thank you for your attention 

 

 


